
  

 

 

 

Year R in the spotlight:  

   

      

 

Attendance: 

Attendance has dropped this week ☹! Let’s keep working 

together to get our attendance higher next week and try and 

reach that 95% goal! 

Whole School Attendance this week has been: 93.7%  

Remember – your child cannot take leave during term time unless for 

exceptional circumstances. Any unauthorised leave, will be referred for a 

local authority fine. 

Our campus winners for this week are: 

Abbey Campus Highfields Campus 

Oak Class 95.83% Wisteria 98.75% 

 

 

Dunkirk in Detail  

School News: 

We are moving to Arbor payments!  

Thursday 13th of February 4 p.m. 

Is the last day you can make payments 

using the School Gateway App! Please 

make sure that you have downloaded the 

Arbor App ready for us to go live after half 

term!  

Coming up: 

Monday 24th February – INSET day – 

school is closed for children 

 

Week Commencing 17th March – 

Parents Evening 2-5 p.m:  

Monday 17th in person at Abbey and 

Highfields 

Tuesday 18th in person at Highfields 

Wednesday 19th in person Abbey  

Reception have been hard at work this 

week exploring their journey’s topic.  They 

have been learning all about journeys into 

space, practising their creative skills by 

turning themselves into aliens and even 

doing some fantastic writing! Well done 

Reception!   

National News:  

Knife crime has been hitting the 

headlines. We know as parents; you 

may be concerned and unsure of how 

to support your child. Getting the facts 

and expert advice is the best place to 

start and the Ben Kinsella Trust have lots 

of resources for children and parents:  

Resources for parents and carers | The Ben Kinsella 

Trust 

 

https://benkinsella.org.uk/resources-for-parents/
https://benkinsella.org.uk/resources-for-parents/

